
The chair of the Academic Assessment Committee, Professor James Mulrooney, requests 
that the Faculty Senate add one additional member to the committee: Jason Snyder, of 
the Department of Management Information Systems, for the academic year 2014−15. 
The committee currently has no member from the School of Business, and Professor 
Snyder has volunteered to serve on the committee in an interim fashion, until a member 
from the School of Business is elected in the Spring 2015 regular committee election. 
This is allowed by Article 2.13 of the Bylaws of the Faculty Senate. 


